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Benha University will receive a delegation from University of Surrey - 

Sunday 30th of October 2016  
 

Prof. ElSayed Elkady –Benha university president- will receive Prof.Vince 

Emery and Prof. Ali Mubeshery the British delegation of University of Surrey in 

a two-day mission BU president states that the visit aims to strengthen the mutual 

collaboration between the two universities in: - Enhance research performances - 

Exchange staff members Prof. Ghazi Assasa- BU president's advisor for 

international relations assured that the delegation will sign a mutual 

memorandum of understanding moreover various visits to some scientific 

departments and quality centres at faculties of Engineering in shoubra & Benha 

Computer and informatics faculty Veterinary medicine faculty Agricultural 

faculty in Moshtohor 


